From: Neal, Conor

To: Jeff Danko

Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR

Subject: Five Year Technical Review and Barrier Wall Groundwater Monitoring Annual Report
Date: Monday, April 02, 2018 11:04:15 AM

Jeff,

Following up on our phone call last Thursday, 3/29, with regards to your question about combining
the 2018 Five-Year Technical Review and 2018 Barrier Wall Groundwater Monitoring Annual Report.
Due to the significant overlap in content between the two reports, Tyco may submit one report
containing the information expected in both.

The 2018 Five-Year Technical Review and 2018 Barrier Wall Groundwater Monitoring Annual Report
is due to EPA and WDNR on December 31, 2018. In the recent past, Annual Reports have not been
issued to the Agencies until at least May, and as late as October; the 2017 Annual Report has yet to
be submitted. Tyco may not use the burden of additional information and data from the Annual
Report in the Five Year Technical Review as reason for delay and extension of the December 31,
2018 due date. If Tyco anticipates this being an issue, it should notify EPA as soon as possible and
plan on delivering the Annual Report at a later date without delay of the Five Year Technical Review.

Please let me know if you have any questions,
Conor

Conor Neal

Geologist

Land & Chemicals Division
US EPA, Region 5, LU-MC-16J
77 West Jackson Blvd
Chicago, IL

(312) 886-7193
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